
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for showing your belief in higher education and in Texas 

Tech University by voting for the Texas University Fund (TUF). 

  

This represents a historic investment to increase research 

opportunities at Texas Tech to the benefit of West Texas and our 

state. We are deeply grateful for your support and for the leadership 

of our legislators in Austin and that of our West Texas delegation. 

We will work every day to ensure the greatest impact of these funds. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

      FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE™ 

READ MORE HERE 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://today.ttu.edu/posts/2023/11/Stories/Thank-You-Texas-Voters
https://www.ttu.edu/
https://youtu.be/WxPMS8iMRe8?si=voxxEwRQ6KMcbdSy

